
    

28 September 2018     

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for all your support to this week’s Macmillan Coffee Mornings.  I hope you 

enjoyed getting to know your class teacher and seeing the classroom all in a good cause. 

The atmosphere was really lovely, so thank you for all your support. I will post how 

much was raised next week but many thanks for all the baking as well (I know the 

children loved it!)  

During the week, I have had many great conversations with parents about transitions. 

This year, we ensured that prior to moving into the new year group, pupils spent four 

sessions getting to know their class teacher. One of the really helpful comments that 

we have had from parents is that they would like to know prior to their children moving 

into the new year group what will be different about them being in this year. I am 

really excited about this suggestion and will be discussing it with the parent forum 

later in the term as to how we can support this.  

On Tuesday in School are individual photos. Please can you make sure children come in 

their full uniform including jumpers. Families with younger children are welcome to 

come to School at 8:30am for a family photograph to be taken. On the subject of 

uniform, I already have a growing collection of unnamed jumpers. If your child has lost 

theirs, please come and ask at the office.  

Have a great weekend,    Mr Gould  

Library- thanks for all the wonderful support from the reading club members, who are 

now helping Mrs Law source items for the refurbishment, which we hope to start soon. 

Tesco tokens raised a whopping £2000 for books, brilliant effort everyone, and thank 

you Ms Lawry.   

Parent appointments  – please don’t forget to sign up for an appointment.  A 

reminder there will be no clubs during that week. 

Prior Warning  -  Message from the Parish Council - Trees will be removed in 

the village car park over October Half Term. The bridge will be closed for access for 

most of that week along with some of the car park.  



Assembly next Friday – we will be joined by Parish councillor Rob Knill who will update 

us on the progress of the Draft Chacewater Parish Neighbourhood Development Plan 

(NDP) as it has entered  a period of public consultation; which started on Saturday the 

15th September and will run on until Saturday 27th October. 

Bags2School – Please note change of collection date to Tuesday 16th October. 

Cornwall BMX Racing Club 2018 Open Day – Saturday 6th October 10.30 - 4 pm, all 

ages and abilities welcome, come along for a free taster. www.cornwallbmx.co.uk   

Truro Senior School open Morning – Saturday 6th October 9:30- 12:30.  

Sensational Cycling Saturday  -  29th September at the Royal Cornwall 

Showground, Wadebridge. See posters in School for full details. 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – Seedlings   

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

2 October  School photographs 

16 October 9am - Bags 2 School collection  

19 October Cake Sale Yr 5  - 3:15pm 

22 -26 Oct HALF Term  

29 Oct Training Day School closed  

30 November Cake Sale Yr 4  - 3:15pm 

14 December Christmas Fair  2 - 4:30pm 

17 – 19 Dec  Reception, Year 1 and 2 Nativities  

19 Dec  Carol Service KS 2 St.Pauls Church- 6pm  

20 Dec Break up for Christmas holidays   

7 January  Back to school  

25 January Cake Sale Yr 3  - 3:15pm 

15 February Cake Sale Yr 2  - 3:15pm 

18- 22 Feb Half term  

7 March  World Book Day  - dress up theme 

15 March Cake Sale Yr 1  - 3:15pm 

5 April Cake Sale - Acorns  - 3:15pm 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS week all in school  

27 - 31 May Half term  

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 

   



 

 


